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207 E. Koenig										636-887-2332
Wentzville, MO 63385								         Fax 636-887-0122




Dear Resident / Business Owner,

We have been contracted to replace sections of your sidewalk and/or street. If you are receiving this notification, construction is beginning in your immediate area, and it will make your driveway inaccessible for 7-10 days. Please ensure that all vehicles are removed from your driveway prior to 7am on the date listed at the bottom of this page. There will be street parking restrictions, as well. Please ensure that your vehicles are parked outside of the marked construction zone. We understand this may cause an inconvenience and apologize for any disruption. 

[bookmark: _Hlk136594832]Missouri One Call has been notified to mark any public utilities. However, you will need to mark any private underground sprinkler systems; pet fences; and/or other electric within the easement or other project work areas. Please mark these appropriately with spray paint or flags. Sweetens will not be responsible for any damage to private lines that have not been properly identified.

Thank you
Cristin Berendzen
cberendzen@sweetensconcrete.com
636-887-2332 Ext. 5



[bookmark: _GoBack]DATE DRIVEWAY WILL BE INACCESSIBLE: August 21, 2023
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